
  
 
 

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT 
STAFF ATTORNEY 

 
The Pennsylvania Utility Law Project (PULP) is seeking an attorney who desires to make a 
significant contribution to the well-being of low-income households. 
 
Located in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, PULP is administered by Regional Housing Legal Services 
(RHLS) and is the designated state-wide utility advocacy project of the Pennsylvania Legal Aid 
Network. On behalf of its low-income clients, PULP regularly participates in legislative and 
administrative proceedings affecting low-income utility consumers, and provides co-counsel, 
support, training, and technical assistance in utility and energy matters to locally based legal aid 
programs, community groups, and non-profit agencies.  PULP also regularly collaborates with RHLS 
and others on projects which seek to expand access to affordable shelter and its component parts 
such as affordable utility services and weatherization. 
 
The successful candidate should have a demonstrated commitment to providing quality legal services 
to low-income individuals and the ability to develop and work on projects which seek to advance 
utility affordability and housing sustainability for lower income persons/communities.  Prior legal 
aid/low-income advocacy experience is preferred. Prior experience with utility and housing law 
and/or advocacy before administrative agencies is also preferred, but not essential. 
 
Salary depends on experience, range for attorneys with 1-5 years’ experience is $58,000-$67,000. An 
excellent benefits package is provided. To apply, please send a letter of interest and resume to:  
 
   Patrick M. Cicero, Co-Director 

Pennsylvania Utility Law Project 
   118 Locust Street 
   Harrisburg, PA 17101 
   pulp@palegalaid.net 
 
Applications by e-mail are preferred. Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 
  
PULP/RHLS is an Equal Opportunity Employer. People of color, persons who are bi-cultural, bi-
lingual, women, and persons with disabilities are encouraged to apply. 
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